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PRESS RELEASE 

OCTOBER 25, 2011 
 

The Stone County Sheriff’s Office has applied for the 2011 Edward Byrne 

Memorial Justice Assistance Grant.  

 

When received, the grant funds will be used to improve the Stone 

County firearms training program and provide bullet proof vests for 

several Stone County Deputies. 

  

Rich Anderson, Chief Deputy  

Stone County Missouri 


